
Feedback Request on Snow Removal Quality 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As the winter season is upon us, we want to ensure that our 

snow removal services meet your expectations. Your feedback is invaluable to us. 

Could you please take a moment to share your thoughts on the snow removal efforts in our 

community? Specifically, we would like to know: 

• How satisfied are you with the timeliness of the snow removal? 

• Do you feel the areas around your property are adequately cleared? 

• Any suggestions for improvement? 

Your feedback will help us maintain a safe and comfortable living environment for all tenants. 

Please reply to this email by [specific date]. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Contact Information] 


